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Springtime is just around the corner and I bet you are just as ready as I am for
warmer (and hopefully drier) weather!! My three Boston Terriers do not like cold
OR wet weather, so I’m hoping that Punxsutawney Phil’s prediction of an early
Spring is correct!

Please join me in welcoming Rhonda Robinson, Dan and Cheryl Dunham, and
Tony Childs to GKC. We had 19 new members in 2018, 4 already in 2019, and
many applications are awaiting approval. The vast amount of dog knowledge
found within our membership is incredible and, as we grow, it will just continue
to increase. That’s certainly a win-win situation for us all!!

Happy St. Patrick’s Day!

Till next time,

Jeanette

AMessage from our President

Jeanette Stribling
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Greenville Kennel Club – Membership Meeting Agenda
Tuesday, February 19, 2019 7:00PM

The Phoenix Center 130 Industrial Drive Greenville, SC 29607

 Welcome Guests / Roll Call / News & Brags - Jeanette Stribling
 Minutes of previous Membership Meeting – 02/19/2019
 Report of Recording Secretary – Beverly Crosby
 Report of the Corresponding Secretary – Paula Ford
 Report of the Treasurer – Ken Spiegel
 Report of the AKC Delegate – Gloria Askins

COMMITTEE REPORTS :
 Club Hospitality - Sharon Smith
 Programs – Debbi Kaplan
 Sunshine – Becky Ward
 Website – Ken Spiegel
 Newsletter – Ken Walker
 Social Media – Jackie Mathis
 Membership – Thecla Tyner

1st Readings (if in attendance): Katherine Nichols, Shelley Mabbs,
Carol Tamaklo/Tyrone Davis

2nd Reading and Membership Vote (if in attendance):
Elaine Hadden Golladay, Joel Garrett, Tena Kastner

 Annual Title Awards – Thecla Tyner
 Publicity/Marketing – Alison Wyman
 Handling/Training – Bob Vandiver
 Law Enforcement – Blake Roulette
 Finance – Blake Roulette
 Obedience – Ruth Turner/Thecla Tyner
 Match – Ashleigh Boudreaux, Ken/Debbie Walker
 Legislation - Beth Crocker
 Education – Ashleigh Boudreaux
 Historian – Alex Elgin
 RDO –
 Show – Kris Harner
 Trophies – Dawn Demauex
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UNFINISHED BUSINESS:

1. Match 2019 Update – Ashleigh Boudreaux, Ken/Debbie Walker, LouAnnMcGahey
2. Yappy Hour – Jeanette Stribling
3. Status of Committee Chairs attending Board meetings, April schedule – Jeanette

Stribling/Paula Ford

NEW BUSINESS:

1. Status/Changes - Committee Chairpersons for 2019
a. Membership – Beverly Crosby
b. Newsletter – Ken Walker
c. RDO – open position
d. Historian – Alex Elgin
e. Education – Ashleigh Boudreaux

2. RDO – Jeanette Stribling/John Jackson
3. Program – for April general meeting – Debbi Kaplan
4. GKC 80th Anniversary – Jeanette Stribling

Next Board Meeting: Monday, April 8, 2019 at 6:30 pm at Stax Omega, Orchard Park Rd. Greenville, SC.
Any member is welcome to attend, however if you have business you would like the Board to address, it
must be submitted in writing at least one week prior to the meeting. Meeting minutes are published on the
Club’s website.

Next Membership Meeting: Tuesday, April 16, 2019

Welcome NewMembers

Tony Childs, (Thecla Tyner, Membership Chair), Dan & Cheryl Dunham
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Sunshine Committee Becky Ward

Members’ Brags

Beth Crocker

My Boykin Spaniel Tommie earned her Rally Advanced (RA) Title at the
Carolina Irish Setter Club trial in late Feb.

She also earned 2 passes towards her Junior Hunter Flushing title this past
weekend in Thompson, GA.

Roger Brown

Sophie,Kasban Moon Shadow, Afghan Hound owned and bred by Laura
Mauldin and myself, won WB and AOM, to finish her champion, at the Tara
Afghan Hound Club Specialty Show. This was her third specialty win.

Welcome Spring time in the Carolinas!!! We have had some plentiful rain showers but now we are hopefully
blessed with some sunny days and beautiful flowers !!!!!!!

Spring starts the 21st of March so let's all look forward to it!!!!

Get well soon wishes go out to Linda Knorr as she has been under the weather and battling some winter
illnesses. I was also battling a severe headache last month during meeting time but it finally resolved itself and
healed.

May anyone suffering from colds,the flu or allergies please feel better soon and get well!

Happy March birthday to all our March members - Beth Crocker (3/7), Drew Deaton (3/27), Adele Freeman
(3/2), Mary James (3/7), Cassandra Wolfe (3/29) and any other members that we do not have dates listed.

Celebrate happy and healthy!!!!!

Please be sure to let me or Lisa Jumper or Paula Ford know of any illnesses,happy events or members in need
so That our club can help. The Best way to reach me is by mobile phone at :864-905-1230 or my
email wardbk50@yahoo.com.

Sincerely,

Becky Ward, Sunshine Chairperson

mailto:wardbk50@yahoo.com.


The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month at
the Phoenix Center, 130 Industrial Drive. (Off Laurens road near
Haywood Road)

Meetings start at 7:00PM

For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please
contact the Recording Secretary, Bev Crosby,
poshpoos@gmail.com

All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the Wednesday
before our monthly meeting.
Any items submitted to the GKC Editor for inclusion, are subject to
copyright law. Furthermore, the submitter shall bear the entire
responsibility for copyright infringements and removes the GKC and
its Editor from any liable actions for said publication.
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The next meeting of the GKC is on March 19, 2019 Jeanette Stribling - President
jcstribling@bellsouth.net

Blake Roulette – Vice President
dorwynd@yahoo.com

Paula Ford – Corresponding
Secretary
paulatwin@aol.com

Bev Crosby – Recording
Secretary
poshpoos@gmail.com

Ken Spiegel –Treasurer
kspiegel@greenvillekc.org

Gloria Askins - AKC Delegate
askgja@gmail.com

Kris Harner - Show Chair
kharner@carolina-networks.com

Ruth Turner - Obedience Chair
ruthieturner@gmail.com

Ken Walker - Newsletter Editor
kenwalkergkc@bellsouth.net
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